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School 

 

 

Welcome Back 
A very warm welcome back! 

We would like to say a big THANK 
YOU to all our amazing families for 
keeping all the new rules and systems. 
The children look so smart and have 
settled in beautifully. School is such a 
happy place to be. 
Please continue to keep in touch as 
communication is vital, especially at a 
time like this! Nothing is too much 
trouble where our children are 
concerned. 
Everyone deserves a lovely weekend - 
as even after only three days – there 
are weary faces and tired eyes!    

                        
Have fun 

Mrs Hains and all the staff 
  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

COVID 
A copy of the COVID actions flow chart 
advising what to do if your child or 
anybody in your household is displaying 
any COVID symptoms is available on our 
school website. 
 
Due to COVID restrictions, only two 
people will be allowed in the reception 
area at any time. 
 
If your child is going to be absent from 
school, for any reason, please telephone 
or email the school before 9.30am 
advising the reason for absence. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

PE 
PE lessons will be on Fridays. The 
children are to come to school in 

their PE kits and trainers. PE 
lessons will take place outside as 

much as possible, weather 
permitting. 

School uniform will not be required.  
 

     

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 
 

A Friendly Reminder 
School door opens: 8.45am 

Lessons begin: 8.55am 
School finishes at 3.15pm 

Please can you make sure your child arrives 
on time at the start of the school day. 

 
The car park is for staff and visitors only. 

 

 

Please could all Nursery and 
Reception children have a change 
of clothes in their book bag in 
case of any accident or messy 
activity! 
Thank you 

 

 


